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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Notice Regarding Cases Assigned to Dept. 3 – Judge Monica Cary 
 
 
Judge Monica Cary was sworn in on March 18, 2024, and will be managing all cases 
assigned to Department 3.  Department 3 was previously assigned to Judge Matthew 
Segal, who retired from the bench in January.  
 
Please follow all normal rules and procedures for scheduling hearings before Judge 
Cary, Department 3. 
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